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CF 11-0923: Support for the· revisions to the Mural Ordinance 

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> Wed, Jan 16, 2013 at 8:03AM 
To: Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org> 

--------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Piper Wynn Severance <piper@saberone.com> 
Date: Tue, Jan 15, 2013 at 3:15PM 
Subject: Support for the re'visions to the Mural Ordinance 
To: "sharon.gin@lacity.org" <sharon.gin@lacity.org> 
Cc: Tanner Blackman <tanner.blackrnan@lacity.org> 

To the honorable members of the Planning and Land Use Management (PLUM) Committee: 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed revisions to the Mural Ordinance. I urge you to accept 
Council member Huizar's motion to modify the ordinance. 

The cultural importance of murals (both vintage works, as well as a vibrant contemporary scene) to the City of 
Los Angeles can not be overstated. I appreciate the hard work that has been done on this issue, and the 
sensitivity with which the council has responded to the needs of the artistic community . 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
Piper Wynn Severance 
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